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Dear Commissioners
One of the reasons why I and many others object to this proposed wind farm, indeed to all wind farms is this:
In Rye Park Village and other such villages and rural areas there are no services such as town water, sewerage,
 kerb and guttering, garbage collection and in many cases the connecting roads are gravel.  But we residents are
 more than happy to exchange all these for our quiet and peaceful lifestyle surrounded by beautiful untouched
 grass and bush covered hills .  We enjoy the abundant bird and native animal wildlife and the lack of constant
 traffic. 
Surely you can understand why we don't want to see the hills torn apart by new access roads and clearing to
 make way for these wind turbines, the loss of environment for flora and fauna and the  noise and hazards
 brought about by the constant movement of heavy vehicles.  For what?  For a relatively short lived and not very
 efficient source of green energy.  As Rontheo van Zyl, a representative of the then Trustpower now Tilt
 Company,  told me at an open day here in Rye Park that at the end of the 25 - 30 year life of a wind farm,
 Trustpower would be, quote, "into solar energy by then" unquote.
Trusting you will consider all our objections carefully.
Yours faithfully
Rosemary Miller
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